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This past week Mike Nelson Paving completed the approach at South 15th and Adams as well as 
the mainline up to Madison St. DeLong Construction was on site later this week to install the 
water services to the new construction lots. Next week Nelson is planning on pouring the 
intersection at 15th and Madison as well as working on the future street stubs along 15th. After 
we get maturity on the intersection at 15th and Madison they will bring the paving machine 
back in and finish the rest of the mainline thru to Washington St. We are waiting until the 
intersection can be used to allow cars to travel south if needed and not block off Madison 
completely. After the rest of the mainline is in, work will start on restoring the driveways. 
  
Please feel free to contact City Engineering Technician Keith Henkel at 563-554-9381 (cell) or 
khenkel@washingtoniowa.gov with any concerns or questions.  To sign up for email updates, 
contact Keith.  Updates will also be posted on the City website at www.washingtoniowa.gov.  
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